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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 13 Curriculum Day – Escape Room 
The Science Department are very excited to be organising the Curriculum Day for  
Year 13 on Friday 3rd March 2023. The day will consist of an escape room at ClueQuest in 
Central London together with a treasure hunt around the area. 
 
Students will have the opportunity to work together and solve clues in order to escape 
Science themed escape rooms and treasure. The aim of the day is to develop teamwork, 
communication and problem-solving skills as well as to have some fun. 

For the escape rooms, students will attend one of three time slots available and take part in 
one of the 4 escape rooms. There will be prizes for the team that escapes the fastest.  

The treasure hunt will be based outdoors. Students will need to solve clues to guide them to 
the correct locations to find the next clue. There will be prizes for the fastest group.  
 
Students will need to make their own way to and from the venue in King's Cross, London at 
their allocated times. More information on timings and groupings will be given closer to the 
time of the event. We recommend students dress comfortably for the day. Please ensure 
that your child has their Oyster card with sufficient funds to facilitate the journey. 
 
Attendance on the curriculum day is mandatory. We strongly encourage students to 
participate and enjoy the day, however if students do not attend the trip, they will be 
expected to be in school all day. 
 
The cost of the trip is £23.00.  Please log onto ParentPay and select ‘Year 13 Curriculum 
Day 2023’.  Payment should be received by Wednesday 18th January.  Should you have 
any concerns regarding payment, please contact Mrs Morrison in the Sixth Form Office, 
lmorrison@bishopramsey.school  
 
Please note that upon making payment you are agreeing to the following terms and 
conditions associated with this trip:  
 
Your permission is granted for your child:  
 

• To attend the trip  
• To be given a mild painkiller (eg. Paracetamol) if considered necessary by the party 

leader  
• To received medical treatment in an emergency situation if as parent/carer you cannot 

be contacted.  
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You confirm:  
 

• That your child’s medical details are correct on Arbor and will inform us of any 
changes to these details between now and the trip  

• That you understand that if your child’s behaviour in school is not acceptable then 
they may be withdrawn from the trip and any monies paid will not be refunded.  

 
Students should bring with them any required medication; asthma inhalers, epipens, etc. 
Mobile phones and any other items of value can be taken but students do so at their own 
risk.  
 
A reminder that all students who travel as part of a group represent Bishop Ramsey School, 
therefore the highest standards of behaviour and conduct are expected as a matter of 
course. 
 
If you have any questions or require any more information, please email me at 
sjakku@bishopramey.school  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss S Jakku 
Science Department 
 
 

mailto:sjakku@bishopramey.school

